
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 9/3/2017 8:53:13 PM
Subject: RE: Bad Driving from Former Assembly Member

I only know what he emailed, I don’t know what number he called. Would you like me to email him to get that 
information or should I just forward it to DMV and ask them to speak to him.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Sunday, September 3, 2017 9:55 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: Re: Bad Driving from Former Assembly Member
 
​DMV won't tell anyone who that is unless they're committing a crime. What number did he call?

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Sunday, September 3, 2017 9:12 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Fwd: Bad Driving from Former Assembly Member 
 
Please advise?
 
Best Regards,
 
Catherine McNicoll
 
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
 
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
 
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

Sent from my iPhone
_____________________________
 
From: Dustin Owens <dustinblakeowens@outlook.com>
 
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2017 2:53 PM
 
Subject: Bad Driving from Former Assembly Member
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office <ltgov@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Lucy Owens <lucycordell@gmail.com>
 

Hi. I tried to call Lt. Gov. Bryant's office and was disappointed not to get an answer or voicemail. While in 
Target in Anderson just a while ago my wife, who is 9 months pregnant, and my 4 year old daughter came out 
to find the vehicle in the attached picture parked over the line blocking her from getting in the car. This 
vehicle has a former assembly member tag FL103. She waited as long as she could and then both of them had 
to climb over the passenger seats to get in the car. I know this seems like a pretty minor incident, but it isn't 
when you are 9 months pregnant, it's extremely difficult and borderline dangerous. It's also discouraging that 
an elected official disregards societal norms to such a degree. Add to that the tag, which I assume means they 
are exempt from the registration fees the rest of us pay, is even more frustrating. I would like to know who 
this car belongs to. I would like an apology for my wife. Most of all I would like for our elected officials, former 
or otherwise, to have enough respect for their constituents to park between the lines. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Dustin Owens 
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